
10-002
COMMENT

CL-02764

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

hillbillyloren@aol.com
Monday, April 12, 2010 12:28 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Loren Talbott
14788 Anchorage Road
Versailles, MO 65084-5713

April 12, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I encourage the CFTC to adopt the Proposed Federal Speculative Position
Limits before volatile fuel prices further harm the country’s already
weakened economy.

Sincerely,

Loren Talbott


